
Dear Lucie Witte 

Thank you so much for your personal contribution to me. Last year, when I received your gift, I 

was down to my last couple dollars and I could not have been more grateful for the money you 

sent me. 

This year I am doing significantly better financially, but that does not mean I appreciate your gift 

any less. Sorry it has taken so long for me to send this thank you. I have been incredibly busy 

and stressed, but your gift has still helped me so much amidst all this stress. 

As for me, I recently got engaged! I mean, there was not a big surprise to it.  But it was a really 

awesome moment. 

Once again thank you so much. I am incredibly grateful for the outside groups that support me in 

my ministry. 

In Christ, 

Jake 


